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From November 2023, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff 
review 2024-25 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were 
given the opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the flat and 
time-varying minimum feed-in tariffs do you support? 
 
Peak times 

 
What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 
 
Amount. How can it be end-users pay more to buy power than can sell it? It's a huge 
disparity and reduces the benefits. Seems like utility companies can pocket the profit from 
end-users’ investment. 
 
For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative 
methodologies should we consider? 
 
Utilities are forced to buy power at the same rate they sell it, at any given time of day. 


